
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Tullytown Borough Council will meet at the 
Tullytown Borough Building, located at 500 Main Street, Tullytown, PA on Tuesday, February 5, 
2019, at 7:00 p.m., and will, at that time, hold a public hearing to inform and obtain public 
comment prior to taking any action, and if appropriate after the public hearing to vote to adopt, an 
ordinance amending Article IV, Parking Regulations, of the Vehicles and Traffic Chapter (Chapter 
170) of the Code of Ordinances of Tullytown Borough, as amended.  The ordinance amends the 
Section 170-27 of the Code designate and clarify that the parking of non-passenger car vehicles is 
prohibited along the entire length of Kenwood Drive North and Kenwood Drive South, along both 
sides of each street. 

 
Upon consideration of public comments and conclusion of the public hearing, the 

Tullytown Borough Council may act to adopt the ordinance described above at its regularly 
scheduled public meeting immediately following the hearing or at another public meeting held 
thereafter.  A complete copy of the proposed ordinance is available for copying and examination 
by the public at the Tullytown Borough municipal building, 500 Main Street, Tullytown, Bucks 
County, Pennsylvania, the office of this publication and the Bucks County Law Library, 
Doylestown, during regular business hours. 
 
Thomas J. Walsh III, Esquire 
Solicitor, Tullytown Borough 
2500 York Road, Suite 120 
Jamison, PA  18929 
 
 


